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 07 November 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re:  2nd Hand Uniform and Prom Wear 

We hope you and your family enjoyed a relaxing half term break. 

With the aim of fully supporting all families in our community who are going to struggle financially in 

the current and future economic climates, we are calling on anyone who might have spare and 

unwanted 2nd hand uniform.  Any items of uniform which you are able to donate to the Academy 

would be hugely appreciated at this time.   

Also, if any student/parent/carer would be willingly to donate any unwanted Prom attire, that would 

be fantastic.  We have set up a prom hire/loan facility to use in the future.  This will be especially 

appreciated by our families enduring the greatest financial hardship. 

Please feel free to drop any items into Reception when you attend the Celebration of Success 

Presentation Evening this week or at any other time during the Academy Day. 

Thank you for your support.  

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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